Elsen, Nikki

From: - Lara Joshua <larajoshua@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2014 11:46 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki; Kabat Tim

Subject: RE: Withdrawal Proposal

Good morning Nikki Elsen,

| just wanted to inform you that | am withdrawing my proposal.

Pleasé Withdrawal The Following

AN ORDINANCE to amend Section 15.02(B) of the Code of Ordinance of
the City of La Crosse by transferring certain property from the Single Family
Districf to the Residence District to allow property to be rented as a duplex

at 2326-2328 State St.

Thanks again for your time and consideration,
Sincerely,

Joshua Dudgeon

From: Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org

To: larajoshua@hotmail.com

Subject: email

Date: Wed, 12 Mar 2014 21:14:41 +0000



